
NOTICE OF A WORKSHOP AND A PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE 

ESTABLISHMENT OF THE NEW K8 SCHOOL ATTENDANCE ZONE 

LOCATED AT THE CORNER OF WALLACE LAKE ROAD AND 

CHUMUCKLA HIGHWAY AND FOR THE REVISION OF SCHOOL 

ATTENDANCE ZONES FOR AVALON MIDDLE, BERRYHILL 

ELEMENTARY, CENTRAL SCHOOL, CHUMUCKLA ELEMENTARY, 

DIXON INTERMEDIATE, DIXON PRIMARY, PEA RIDGE ELEMENTARY 

AND SIMS MIDDLE SCHOOLS IN SANTA ROSA COUNTY, FLORIDA 
 

 

Pursuant to Chapter 120 of Florida Statutes, the Santa Rosa County School Board will hold a workshop 

on November 17, 2022 at 8:00 a.m. at the Santa Rosa County School Board Room, 5086 Canal Street in 

Milton to discuss the revision of school attendance zones.  Subsequently, a public hearing will be held on 

December 8, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Santa Rosa County School Board Room, 5086 Canal Street in 

Milton to formally adopt the new school attendance zones.  The following schools will be affected: 

Avalon Middle, Berryhill Elementary, Central School, Chumuckla Elementary, Dixon Intermediate, 

Dixon Primary, Pea Ridge Elementary and Sims Middle Schools. 

 

Copies of specific maps of the school attendance zones that would be implemented, if the proposed 

attendance zone revisions are approved, will be placed on the District’s website November 10, 2022 

www.santarosa.k12.fl.us.   Maps and proposed school attendance zone revisions will also be made 

available for study and examination at the Office of the Superintendent of Schools, Dr. Karen Barber, at 

6032 Highway 90, Milton, Florida 32570, Monday through Friday, starting November 18, 2022 through 

December 8, 2022 from 8:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.  In addition, during this same time frame, each school 

listed above will have the proposed school attendance zone revisions available for review.  
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